Announcements

Dec.1 & 2

LECTOR ANNOUNCEMENTS:

¢ |f you ordered a custom wreath, you can pick it up in the gathering
space today. Wreaths must be paid for upon pick up. Thank you!

e \We have more Little Blue Books with reflections and prayers for each
day of Advent. Let's spend 6 minutes each day using the booklet to
pray and to deepen our relationship with God during Advent. Stop by
the Ambassador’s desk to pick one up.

e Our giving tree is up! On the tree you'll find tags asking you to shop for
children and families here in our parish and also for homebound
parishioners. Take a look at the tree after Mass!

8:30 and 10:30 Mass:

e The Guadalupanas are serving a delicious meal after Mass! Please join
them downstairs in the multipurpose room. This will be the last
Guadalupanas brunch until 2019!

WITNESS TALKS: N/A
ANNOUNCEMENTS BY PRIESTS:

e This Summer's Steubenville Youth Conference will be June 14-16
and registration is now open! Forms are available at the parish office,
on the website, or you can register in person after Mass today.
Steubenville makes a great Christmas, Graduation, or Confirmation
gift! All current 8th-12th grade students are invited to attend!



Anuncios
El 2 de diciembre
12:30 Misa:

ANUNCIOS DE LECTOR:

e Si Usted hiso un orden para coronas navidefias favor de recogerlas hoy
en el atrio. Pueden pagar a la persona entregandoselas. Gracias.

e Hay mas Libritos Azules en el atrio. Estos libritos pueden ayudarles a
reflexionar y orar durante el Adviento. Asi se profundice su relacién con
el Sefor. Estan disponibles en la mesa de informacién.

e Nuestro arbol de Navidad ya esta listo en el atrio. Favor de recoger un
papelito del arbol donde se invita a Ud. a comprar regalos para nifios y
familias de la parroquia y unos miembros que no pueden salir de casa.

TESTIMONIO:
ANUNCIOS DE SACREDOTE:

e This Summer's Steubenville Youth Conference will be June 14-16
and registration is now open! Forms are available at the parish office,
on the website, or you can register in person after Mass today.
Steubenville makes a great Christmas, Graduation, or Confirmation
gift! All current 8th-12th grade students are invited to attend!



